July 8,2014

Ms. Shaveta Sharma

Planner 111

Dept. of Planning, Building & Environmental Services
Napa County

1195 Third Street, Suite 210

Napa, CA 94559

SUBJECT: KELLY FLEMING WINERY USE PERMIT MAJOR MOD HEARING
REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE on APN 018-050-067

Dear Ms. Sharma:

This letter is to request that the hearing for Kelly Fleming Winery, previously scheduled
for Wednesday, July 16, 2014 be continued to date uncertain, during which time we will
meet with a neighbor to the winery on issues raised last week, and also to provide the
County with background information and a more comprehensive explanation of the water
storage and vineyard irrigation needs on the property and its history.

Thank you for your kind consideration of our request. We hope to have these tasks
accomplished shortly and to have the project rescheduled for hearing.

Sincerely,

P Wi

Donna B. Oldford
Plans4Wine
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